
                            Welcome Back to School 

School was closed to most children because of the coronavirus. Everyone is now coming back into school because it is safe 

to have more children in school.  

Some things in school will be the same and some things will be different. This might make me feel excited, worried or confused and 

that’s OK! 

What will be the same when I go back to school? What will be different? 

 

I will be wearing school uniform.  
 
 
 
 

I will still have play times and lunch times. 

 

 

I will still spend time with lots of teachers 

and TAs that I know.  

 

I will have friends in my class!   

 

 

I will have my place to sit in the classroom. 

 

 

I will still be learning and having fun!   

Each year group will have a special route into 

school which the adults will explain to you.  

 

Every year group will be a team which we 

are calling ‘bubbles’. You will play, eat and 

arrive and leave school in your bubble. 

 

Some school rules will change slightly to 

make sure that we are all kept safe. 

These will be called Bubble Rules! My 

teachers will explain this to me. 

 

Some equipment might only be for you to use, 

like a pen or pencil. 

 

You will wash your hands more often. 

 

We will keep more windows open. 

 


